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TO:      Local District Commissioners, Medicaid Directors, WMS Coordinators,  
         teLiaisons, Income Main nance Directors  
FROM:    Betty Rice, Director  
         Division of Consumer and Local District Relations  
SUBJECT: Revised Language for Medicaid Action on a TA denial with Separate 

   Medicaid Determination 
EFFECTIVE DATE:  February 11, 2002 
CONTACT PERSON:  Local District Support Unit 
                 Upstate (518) 474-8216    NYC (212) 268-6855  
 
 
This is to inform districts that as of February 11, 2002, the Medicaid 
language for CNS notices denying a Temporary Assistance case but referring an 
individual(s) for a separate Medicaid determination was revised (MA insert 
reason code 753, paragraph number I0003). 
 
Based on suggestions from counties during the last NYPWA conference, the 
language was revised to inform applicants that a separate Medicaid 
determination would be done, if the individual(s) was not already receiving 
Medicaid or Family Health Plus. Also, an individual(s) would only receive a 
notice of decision, if they were not currently on Medicaid or Family Health 
Plus. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your local district support unit 
representative. 
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